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NOTICE TO THE UNITHOLDERS OF  
SEB Strategy Aggressive Fund – SEB Strategy Aggressive 

(the “Sub-Fund”) 

 
 

 

SEB Asset Management S.A. in its function as Management Company of SEB Strategy Aggressive Fund 

informs the unitholders about the following changes: 

The Investment Manager of the Sub-Fund will change from SEB Investment GmbH in Frankfurt to SEB 

Investment Management AB in Stockholm as of 15. November 2012. The company is part of the SEB Group 

and is supervised by the Swedish Fincial Supervisory Authority.  

The revised and updated prospectus of SEB Strategy Aggressive Fund, dated November 2012, will be 

available at the registered office of the Management Company upon request and on the website 

www.sebgroup.lu 

 

Howald, 14 November 2012 

 

The Board of Directors 
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